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Home of the Jaguars! 

10/13/24 

This is Dr. Lee, Principal at D.S. Johnson, with your weekly call and updates for next week.   

I hope you all are enjoying this beautiful weekend and are gearing up for another great week at 
D.S. Johnson. 

This is a reminder that we are collecting cases of water for Hurricane relief efforts.  You can drop 
off donations in the front office.   

Lastly, if you or someone you know has a local business that would like to partner with DSJ 
please have them call the office. We have a few events coming up throughout the year and we 
would love to have community support. We will make sure to give shout-outs to those partners 
for their contributions!  

We thank you for your continued support! We are excited and ready every week to see our 
Jaguars reach higher levels of success and remember, you are all key players in this mission.   

At D.S. Johnson, we are Next Level focused! 

Have a great evening! 

 


